
From: Tucker, Shelly
To: Leslie Garvis
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Walter Glasgow; Brady Sullivan; Charlie Smitherman; Trey Krampf; Johnny

 Titsworth; Kyle Adams; Belton Mathews
Subject: Re: REVISED Gissler A 2 Battery Release C-141 Initial & Final | API #30-2015-33496
Date: Monday, October 19, 2015 10:50:03 AM

Upon review BLM accepts/approves your initial/final C-141 with no stipulations:

The BLM approval/acceptance does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed
 to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface
 water, human health or the environment or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event that
 the location does not revegetate, or future issues with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be
 asked to address the issues until the contaminant issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully
 reclaimed. In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any
 other federal, state or local laws/regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Shelly J Tucker

Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau of Land Management

620 E. Greene St
Carlsbad, NM 88220

575.234.5905 - Direct
575.361.0084 - Cellular

stucker@blm.gov

On Thu, Oct 15, 2015 at 3:59 PM, Leslie Garvis <lgarvis@burnettoil.com> wrote:

Please disregard the first copy of the C-141 and replace it with this copy. I had the incorrect
 discovery date on the report.

 

Thank you

 

LesLie M. Garvis
RegulatoRy CooRdinatoR

Burnett OiL CO., inC.
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BuRnett Plaza-Suite 1500
801 CheRRy StReet - unit #9
FoRt WoRth, tX  76102-6881
diReCt line: 817.583.8730
MoBile: 713.819.4371
FaX: (817) 332-2438
eMail: lgaRviS@BuRnettoil.CoM

 

From: Leslie Garvis 
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 4:53 PM
To: Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: Walter Glasgow; Brady Sullivan; Charlie Smitherman; Trey Krampf; Johnny Titsworth; Kyle Adams
 (KAdams@burnettoil.com); Belton Mathews
Subject: Gissler A 2 Battery Release C-141 Initial & Final | API #30-2015-33496

 

Shelly/Heather,

 

Attached you will find the Initial/Final C-141 for the spill at the Gissler A 2 tank battery.
 The spill was contained within the lined confinement and has been cleaned up so I
 combined the Initial and Final Report into one document. If you need me to break this into
 two separate forms, just let me know and I’d be happy to do that.

 

Please let us know if you have any questions or need any additional information.

 

Thank you

 

LesLie M. Garvis
RegulatoRy CooRdinatoR

Burnett OiL CO., inC.
BuRnett Plaza-Suite 1500
801 CheRRy StReet - unit #9
FoRt WoRth, tX  76102-6881
diReCt line: 817.583.8730
MoBile: 713.819.4371
FaX: (817) 332-2438
eMail: lgaRviS@BuRnettoil.CoM

 

This message is intended only for the person(s) to which it is addressed and may contain privileged, confidential and/or insider
 information. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it
 from your computer. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action concerning the contents of this message and any
 attachment(s) by anyone other than the named recipient(s) is strictly prohibited.
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